Online Resource Consent Applications

From: Submissions

Sent: Wednesday, 25 May 2022 3:15 pm

To: Jane Anderson; Online Resource Consent Applications
Subject: FW: RC216016 Pak N Save Rolleston

From: Prince Ale

Sent: Wednesday, 25 May 2022 2:49 pm

To: Submissions <submissions@selwyn.govt.nz>
Subject: RC216016 Pak N Save Rolleston

Hi,

| am a resident o
This email is to raise my concerns regarding the RC216016 application.

Before the RC216016 is considered, | request that you provide a detailed information report to the public regarding
the Roading changes associated with this proposal.

Currently, the Levi Road traffic is terrible, especially morning and evening office hours.

Residents from Beaumont Dr, Ruby Dr, Bellbird PI, and Strauss Drive find it very difficult to drive out and into Levi
road.

The traffic queue from Lincoln Rolleston- Levi Road roundabout extends all the way to Strauss Drive Levi park
entrance during morning and evening office hours.

By putting a business like Pak N Save, these traffic issues will only get worse along Levi Road.
What are the considerations regarding roading upgrades, speed limits, traffic volume, B-Trains, Trucks, Trailers etc?

Would there be a new parallel road connecting Weedens road and Rolleston-Lincoln road?

Could you please provide information regarding Roading plans in place to eliminate the current traffic issues along
Levi Road?

Kind regards,

Prince Alex





